
 

Allocutio – April 10, 2011 

Government of the Legion - Harmony 
(Handbook Chapter 28, #25, pgs 159-161) 

 

Fr. Richard Soulliere, Spiritual Director, Legion of Mary, Miami Regia 

If harmony among members must be protected in praesidium meetings, it must also be guarded in council meetings where 
members are less accustomed to work together, where there are almost always differences of opinion, where the presence of a 
“crank” person can bring about ill-feeling, and where passion, pride, and self-will can quickly burst into flame.  A high degree of 
charity is always necessary and should characterize all meetings. 


